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' ~ ~ ' 'April 6, 1994

Chief, Nuclear Materials Safety Branch
United States Nuclear' Regulatory Commission
Region III
801 Warrenville Road
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4351

Dear Sir / Madam,

My company is in receipt of Amendment 02 to our materials
license No. 21-1547-02 from the Materials Licensing Section, having
submitted an application for renewal dated January 17, 1994.

Per item 2b of the cover letter which accompanied the
amer dment, we are giving you notice that activities authorized by
the license are being initiated.

Sincerely, ,

ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL TECHNOLOGY CORPORATION (ENCOTEC)

N %.

Walt Roudebush ~'

Technical Director

'

WR/rj

cc: Stan Smith (ENCOTEC RSO)
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